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MSDC Meeting. 
No Mid Suffolk District Council held in August.   
MSDC launched ‘Pride in your Place’ initiative. All Parish Councils are invited to apply for grants 
to help improve the look of all of our villages. 
 
Planning 
MSDC lost the appeal DC/19/02090 (Gladman) for 210 homes to the North of Ixworth Road, Thurston, 
however, the council is taking legal action to overturn this decision. 
 
CIL applications 
Supported Norton Village Halls application for £100K towards its redevelopment. 
 
Autumn Tree/hedge planting 
Appreciate that this is a direct repeat, however, can you please consult with your communities on potential 
areas for tree/hedge planting and then contact us with the details.   
 
Locality grants 
David  has received applications from the Thurston Parish Council to support the Local Bus project.  Both 
David and Austin approved two applications of support from the Thurston Scouts for new recreational 
equipment. 
 
David Bradbury & Austin Davies 
Mid Suffolk District Councillors  
Email:austin.davies@midsuffolk.gov.uk      
david.bradbury@midsuffolk.gov.uk   
Telephone: David 07514951188    
Austin  07900 791668 
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